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From: Zach Jensen <jenstreet@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 2:26 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of retail forex

RIN 3038-AC61

If these regulation requirements go through I will not be trading forex any longer, the
leverage is what made the forex markets so successful. The retail forex market will be
nothing special if this happens. Please make sure this does not happen, I have been
trading retail forex for 4 years and would be heart broken to have to leave it.

Sincerely,

Zach Jensen
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